
Send letters/cards to 
your children thru 
Reach Post office box! 
Please mail a letter to your 
child thru our address in 
Roseville by October 13th. Our 
friend Cheryl will deliver them 
to Africa. We hope you take 
advantage of her kind offer! 

Kayera Kasifa….UG/808….D.O.B: July 07, 1993 
Dear Friends, 
       It is a pleasure to share with you the 
successful story of a young lady called 
Kayera Kasifa, who passed through our 
Ministry (Rescue African Children) as a 
sponsored child and now she is a 
licensed nursing assistant. This was through 
her sponsor’s total commitment and great 
love.  And we thank her sponsors for the 
great success their daughter has achieved.                               
Kayera Kasifa is the first born in her family.  
She is now twenty six years old and a 
Nursing Assistant working with Iganga Town 
Council Medical Centre. 
     Kayera Kasifa grew up in a family of 
five sisters and three brothers. Their 
biological parents are all still living in the out 
borders of Buwenge Town council. She is 
very happy for her well-traveled Education 
Journey. 

      When our Social Worker visited her place 
of work, she had a good reception from 
Kayera; she constantly maintained her big 
smile and introduced the social worker to all 
her workmates. In her own words this is what 
she said, “I am pleasurably happy to receive 
my great friends at my place of work. Indeed 
I am having great joy. You made me a 
successful Nursing Assistant, and now I am a 
mother of two boys.” 
      I believe you can see the great joy you 
share with us here in Uganda. The joy you 
give through your kind love is so catching. 
We have a great impact because of your 
generosity. 
    In Kayera Kasifa’s conclusive remarks, 
this is what she said through our Social 
Worker, “through all the support that I 
received from my American parents, I am 
indebted to serve the nation with total 
devotion and love in order to save the 
Ugandan children from all predictable 
and unpredictable diseases. And, all the time 
I am on the alert to save lives.” Additionally, 
she thanked her sponsors for the great love 
and wished them wonderful success in all 
things they do.  She also sought more 
prayers for her to be in position to upgrade 
from a certificate to a diploma level. 

“May the Almighty God reward you all 
in your endeavors to rescue African 
children giving to them a future. 
God bless you all.”

October 

2019

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by October 12th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

An upcoming visit to Uganda might bring us pictures of some Omega 
School children receiving their letters from YOU!  We are going to do 
our best but it starts with you sending a letter to be hand delivered to 
your child.  We hope and pray that you might take a moment to do this.  

The letters mean the world to your sponsored kids.  Consider sending them 
a printed picture of your family in the letter.  Tell them about your family.  

Ask them questions that they can answer in letters to you.  We have 
found that they carry them to school and consider them precious, to know 
someone loves and prays for them far away in the USA. Our friend Cheryl 
will carry them there if you mail them to our Roseville PO Box by 10/13.
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